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SALLY J. PIMENTEL DEAF AND HARD OF HEARING 

“LUNCH & LEARN” 

Executive Director of the Sally J. Pimentel Deaf and 

Hard of Hearing Center, Amy Turner, addressed a full-

house at the LCSO Community Outreach Center at 

Miromar Outlets and shared her wealth of knowledge 

regarding hearing loss, the stigma associated with 

being unable to hear ordinary conversations and the 

services that are available to assist those suffering 

from deafness and/or hearing loss. 

An                   

extraordinary 

lunch was     

generously   

provided by 

Caffe' da 

Michele Osteria 

Italiana at   

Miromar Outlets, for which we are extremely       

grateful! 

Through education and advocacy, the Deaf & Hard of 

Hearing Center has been diligently serving the         

residents of Southwest Florida since 1983. 

For information regarding their services, please call 

239-461-0334 or email info@dhhc.life or visit their 

website at  dhhc.life. 

VOCATIONAL TOUR 

Lee County High School Criminal Justice students had a 

rare, but amazing, opportunity to venture deep inside 

the Lee County Sheriff’s Office...an opportunity to    

gather valuable            

information regarding 

the process of             

policing...responding, 

investigating and        

ultimately incarcerating 

those responsible for 

committing offenses in Lee County. 

Sheriff Carmine Marceno 

is enthusiastic about   

educating students with 

a serious interest in 

working in any capacity 

of the criminal justice 

system. 

Additionally, the Lee County Sheriff’s Office offers a  

remarkable “Explorers” 

program for boys and 

girls, ages 14-20, with an 

interest in a career in law 

enforcement. 



TOUR BEYOND THE DOORS 

Keeping Lee County residents in the know and up-to-date regarding the Lee County Sheriff’s Office assets, technologies 

and operations has been, and continues to be, a priority for Sheriff Carmine Marceno. 

In an effort to protect our residents and their property, our agency works diligently to remain on the cutting-edge of 

law-enforcement technology. 

The “Tour Beyond the Doors” events allow Lee County residents an opportunity to enter our facility and see these 

technologies at work. 

Our next “Tour Beyond the Doors” event will be held on Wednesday, May 8, 2024. 

Registration is required. Seating is limited! 

To register, please visit sheriffleefl.org/tour/. 







COFFEE WITH A COP AT COCONUT 

Many of us need a dose of caffeine first thing in the    

morning and, enjoying it while chatting with a Lee County 

Deputy, is a good way to start the day. 

Starbucks, located at Coconut Point, graciously hosts our 

“Coffee with a Cop” events in Estero. 

“Coffee with a Cop” events 

remain popular as they    

allow residents and visitors 

to interact with law              

enforcement in a friendly 

and casual manner and to 

ask questions regarding just 

about anything! 

FOLLOW THE LEE COUNTY SHERIFF’S                                        

OFFICE ON OUR SOCIAL MEDIA        

PLATFORMS FOR THE LATEST SECURITY, 

TRAFFIC AND NEWS ADVISORIES. 

“PICS FOR PAWS” 

When the Lee County Sheriff’s Office Community            

Response Unit learned of a local event geared towards 

raising funds for the Gulf Coast Humane Society, we   

quickly agreed to join in on the fun. 

Hosted by the “Health Pooch” at Miromar Outlets, guests 

brought their pooches for their annual Easter photographs 

and some home-made doggie treats. 

Supporting our local animal shelters, 

for the unimaginable and incredible 

work that they do for our county’s 

homeless pets, is the very least that the 

Lee County Sheriff’s Office can do.  

We’ll just let the photos speak for          

themselves.  

COOKIES! 

Girl Scout Troop 482...one of two Girl Scout troops that 

hold bi-monthly meetings at the Lee County Sheriff's Office 

Community Outreach Center at Miromar                              

Outlets...generously donated Girl Scout cookies to the Lee 

County Sheriff's Office.  

Isabella Ramirez, one of our Outreach Coordinators and 

once a Girl Scout, proudly and graciously accepted the     

delectable baked treats from Troop 482. 

THE SAFETY OF OUR          

CHILDREN IS A COMMUNITY        

RESPONSIBILITY.     

WE’RE WATCHING... 





R.E.A.D.Y. WOMEN’S SELF-DEFENSE 

A class consisting of both lecture and basic, hands-on 

training, the Lee County Sheriff’s Office R.E.A.D.Y.       

Women’s Self-Defense class prepares ladies, age 13 and 

up, to understand “situational awareness” and the value 

of an assertive presence. 

R.E.A.D.Y. is offered at     

several of the LCSO         

community outreach       

centers and is generally 

held monthly. 

For additional               

information regarding 

R.E.A.D.Y. and the registration process, please call                   

239-477-1CRU. 

Being R.E.A.D.Y. makes all of the difference! 

A DAY IN THE PARK… 

Many of us look back to moments in our childhood that 

evoke feelings of happiness...moments of stress-free    

innocence that disappear as we age. 

It brings pleasure to Lee County Sheriff’s Office staff when 

they are able to 

perhaps create 

such a moment for 

a child. 

The LCSO Ice Cream 

Response Team 

scooped over 150 

ice cream cones for 

guests attending 

the Velasco Village 

Annual Easter Egg 

Hunt at       

McCutcheon Park 

in Fort Myers. LIEUTENANT HOPE GOES TO SCHOOL… 

Always wishing to improve herself, Lieutenant Hope       

decided to attend school...even if just for the day.           

Our furry        

ambassador, 

along with the 

Lee County 

Sheriff’s Office 

Animal Cruelty 

Task Force, paid 

a visit to Gulf       

Elementary         

School in Cape Coral. 

Lieutenant Hope and the task force devote significant time 

to educating students about the importance of the       

protection 

of animals 

as well as 

discussing 

the          

necessity for 

individuals 

to respect 

pets and all 

living things. 

YOUR EYES...YOUR EARS...YOUR TIPS MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 

FUN AT THE OUTREACH CENTER 

Residents, tourists and guests stroll into our many       

community outreach       

centers on a daily basis. 

Some require information 

related to the sheriff’s 

office. Some express       

concerns.  Others just wish 

to say “hello” and to be a 

bit goofy.                   

Admittedly, those are our 

favorites! 




